
Welcome back to the final half term of the year. I hope you all enjoyed the half term break and 
you were able to get out and about more now the restrictions are easing. We have had a great 
start back with the children keen to begin their new topics in their classes. 
Joanne Clayton  
Head of Primary 

A message from Emily our 
Parental Involvement Officer 

Due to all the restrictions in place I haven't been 
able to run the planned workshops I had hoped 
to. 
In September, I am hoping restrictions will allow 
these to take place.  Until then, here is a link to a  
course I have carried out, which I hope you find 
very useful: 
https://alison.com/course/advanced-parenting-
skills 
 
Please remember, I am available on the gate at 
the start and end of the school day and can be 
emailed via: 
emily.chesterman@appletonacademy.co.uk 

Attendance 
We still have a number of  
children regularly missing school -  
particularly on a Monday and Friday.   
 
We have made significant adjustments 
to our curriculum to support children in 
catching up on the learning they have 
missed.  
 
Please make sure your child attends school every day 
so they are not missing out on valuable learning. 

Curriculum  
In Reception, we have been making the most of 
the lovely sunny weather and are spending a lot 
of time outdoors. 
 
We have been enjoying working in the mud 
kitchen to develop our maths and science 
knowledge. 

Stars of the Week  
week ending 11 June 2021 
 
This week the Stars of the Week 
are... 

Mr Breakwell’s Sports Stars 

Nursery Iris 3CR Macie 

UFA Olivia 4DF Tobias 

UFD Cairon 4JM Amy-Rose 

1SA Isla 5JC Zeko / Harvey 

1JB Lilly 5MM Patrycja / Ruby D 

2SM Carrie 6LH Phoebe-Mae 

2RM Evie 6SB Troy 

3EH Daisy   

Nursery ——— 3CR Eva 

UFA Preya 4DF Ethan 

UFD Mila 4JM Alfie 

1SA Isla 5JC Harvey 

1JB Grace 5MM Issac 

2SM Laila 6LH Leo 

2RM Rhonna 6SB Seb 

3EH Mason   

Every day 
Counts 

Football Friday  
 

Children may wear a football kit or 
their favourite team colours to school 
on Friday 18 June.  
No donation is required.  

https://alison.com/course/advanced-parenting-skills
https://alison.com/course/advanced-parenting-skills

